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Tuesday                 
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Friday 21st October 
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Monday                 
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Return to school 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Day! 

We would love to invite you to our Macmillan Coffee Day on Friday 7th October! Each class will 
have a timeslot where you will be able to join your child for a drink and cake for a small donation, 
to raise much-needed funds for this incredible charity. We would be extremely grateful for do-
nations of cakes for this special day – please could you send these into school on the morning of 
7th October. If you are unable to attend, you are very welcome to send your child into 
school with a small donation to purchase some refreshments. The timeslots for each class are 
as follows, however if you have children in different classes, please choose one of their timeslots 
and siblings can join together. We’re really looking forward to seeing you there and many thanks 
for your support! 

Time—morning  Class 

9:00-9:30  6S 

9:30 – 10:00  6J 

10:00 – 10:30  5/6P 

10:30 – 11:00  5G 

11:15 – 11:45  5H 

11:45 – 12:15  4B 

Time –Afternoon Class 

1:15 -1:45  4C 

1:45 – 2:15  3/4L 

2:15 – 2:45  3B 

2:45 – 3:15  3W 

Remembering and celebrating the life of our Queen 

On Friday of last week we took a day off timetable to 

explore the life of Queen Elizabeth II. The children    

participated in a wide range of activities which taught 

them about her role, duty and some of the amazing 

things she accomplished during her 70 year reign.   

Every child in school produced a portrait of her which 

was used to create a whole school collage which is    

displayed in our corridor.  



SEND Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 11th October 9am 

 

We would like to welcome all parents of children on the SEND  register in 

for a coffee morning to: 

• Have a look at your children’s work with them 

• Find out about SEND in our school 

• Meet the Mental Health practitioner and have an overview on 

Mental Health Support 

• Meet the Pastoral Lead and the support she offers 

• Meet some local support on offer from various practitioners such 

as PODS (Parents Opening Doors) and BEAM. 

If your child isn’t on the SEND register but you feel you and your child 

would benefit from you coming along, you are more than welcome to 

attend.  

Going for Gold! 
We are delighted to announce that Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior School have achieved the School Games Gold 
Mark Award for the 2021/22 academic year. The School Games Mark is a  Government-led award scheme 
launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward and recognise school’s engagement (provision 
and uptake) in the School Games against a national benchmark and to celebrate keeping 
young people active, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success. We are 
extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of physical activity and 
school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our events 
possible. We are committed to using the School Games to try and engage those young people 
who haven’t previously been active or represented our school and to try and ensure that all 
our students have a positive experience and want to try out new activities be-
yond school too in our community. We believe in the power of physical activity 
and school sport as a school and give opportunities to those young  people that 
need it most either as a participant, leader, official or volunteer. As part of 
our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas linked to the five 
School Games outcomes and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at 
our school has been rewarded this year.  

Book Donations!  

If you have any books at home that your 

children have outgrown, could we please 

ask that you donate them to our lovely 

library. We are hoping to replenish our 

library stock so that the children at 

school have a variety of books to 

choose.   

Thank you so much! 

Mrs 

Platt           

 

Times Tables Rockstars launch 

day! 

On Monday 26th September, we are hav-

ing a launch day for Times Tables Rock-

stars. Children can come to school dressed 

as a rockstar for £1. Please ask your child 

to bring the £1 to school first thing in the 

morning and give it to their teacher. We 

will be setting up all children with their 

Times Table Rockstar accounts and having 

times tables competitions with other clas-

ses. This will lead into half termly rewards 

for people who are logging into their ac-

counts and practising regularly, most im-

proved, making good progress and those 

also getting high scores.  

Cara Leck (Maths Lead) 

Attendance  Last week's 

attendance was down a little 

to 96.40% but still above 

national average . Did you 

know that we can give short 

term medication from our 

school office? Just pop in and 

see Mrs Perkins or Mrs Smart 

who will be happy to help.  If 

your child is unfortunately ill, 

please ensure you contact 

the school office on 01952 

387880 or 

A3129@telford.gov.uk each 

day of their absence before 

9am. 

mailto:387880/A3129@telford.gov.uk

